
 
 

The Shawnee Mission Board of Education held a special meeting 

on Monday, January 3, 2022 to discuss the 2021-2022 Semester 

2 Mitigation plan.  

 

The Board of Education voted to uphold the 2021-2022 Semester 

2 Mitigation plan as previously adopted on November 15, 2021.  

The Board approved this decision with a 4-3 vote.  

 

Click here to view the plan. 

 

During the meeting, Elizabeth Holzschuh, director of epidemiology 

for the Johnson County Department of Health and Environment, 

and Dr. Jennifer Mellick, a local pediatrician who serves on the 

board of the Kansas Chapter of the American Academy of 

Pediatrics, shared information about COVID-19 and answered 

Board member questions.  

 

This publication, provided after each Shawnee Mission Board of 

Education meeting, provides a recap of some actions taken by the 

Shawnee Mission Board of Education and information about 

activities happening in the school district. 

An archive video of the special meeting can be found here. Links 

to board policies, agendas, and meeting minutes can be found 

here. 

https://go.boarddocs.com/ks/smsd/Board.nsf/files/CA839S05D286/$file/21-22-2ndSemesterCOVIDMitigationPlan.pdf
https://youtu.be/GEDipZw-JMQ
https://go.boarddocs.com/ks/smsd/Board.nsf/public
https://go.boarddocs.com/ks/smsd/Board.nsf/public


 

  


